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Our	
  next	
  P&C	
  meeting	
  will	
  be	
  next	
  week,	
  on	
  Tuesday	
  6th	
  June	
  at	
  7.30pm	
  in	
  the	
  school	
  staffroom.	
  This	
  is	
  a	
  great	
  
opportunity	
  to	
  come	
  along	
  and	
  voice	
  your	
  opinion	
  on	
  topics	
  that	
  are	
  important	
  to	
  our	
  children’s	
  education.	
  It	
  
is	
  also	
  a	
  chance	
  to	
  meet	
  fellow	
  parents	
  and	
  carers	
  in	
  our	
  school	
  community.	
  We	
  hope	
  you	
  can	
  join	
  us!	
  
	
  

Over	
  the	
  next	
  few	
  weeks,	
  one	
  of	
  our	
  main	
  focuses	
  will	
  be	
  on	
  our	
  Fundraisers	
  that	
  we	
  have	
  coming	
  up	
  over	
  the	
  
next	
  few	
  months.	
  You	
  will	
  find	
  further	
  information	
  in	
  this	
  newsletter	
  on	
  each	
  event,	
  should	
  you	
  wish	
  to	
  assist.	
  
	
  

Thank	
  you	
  again	
  for	
  your	
  continued	
  support	
  throughout	
  the	
  year,	
  we	
  are	
  grateful	
  to	
  have	
  such	
  a	
  supportive	
  and	
  
generous	
  school	
  community!	
  

	
  
	
  
Picton	
  Public	
  School	
  P&C	
  has	
  a	
  Facebook	
  page…	
  
	
  

Just	
  search	
  ‘Picton	
  Public	
  School	
  P&C’.	
  Please	
  note,	
  this	
  page	
  is	
  a	
  ‘P&C’	
  page	
  and	
  
is	
  updated	
  with	
  P&C	
  activities	
  /	
  information	
  only	
  for	
  your	
  convenience.	
  
	
  

Upcoming	
  Events	
  
EVENT	
   DATE	
   HELP	
  NEEDED:	
  	
  

	
  

Athletics	
  Carnival	
  Cake	
  
Stall	
  

	
  

Friday	
  21st	
  July	
   -­‐   Serving	
  on	
  cake	
  stall	
  
-­‐   Cooking	
  on	
  BBQ	
  /	
  serving	
  hot	
  food	
  

	
  

Art	
  Auction	
  
	
  

Thursday	
  3rd	
  August	
   -­‐   Tea	
  and	
  coffee	
  stall	
  
-­‐   Assisting	
  with	
  auction	
  

	
  

Father’s	
  Day	
  Stall	
  /	
  Raffle	
  
	
  

Wednesday	
  30th	
  August	
   -­‐   Setting	
  up/packing	
  up	
  stall	
  
-­‐   Assisting	
  on	
  stall	
  

	
  

School	
  Disco	
  
	
  

Friday	
  15th	
  September	
   -­‐   Assisting	
  in	
  set	
  up,	
  preparation	
  of	
  snacks	
  
-­‐   Handing	
  out	
  drinks/snacks	
  to	
  kids	
  

IF	
  YOU	
  ARE	
  INTERESTED	
  IN	
  COORDINATING	
  ONE	
  OF	
  THE	
  EVENTS	
  ABOVE,	
  PLEASE	
  CONTACT	
  LAUREN	
  ON	
  
0410	
  618	
  705	
  OR	
  BRENDA	
  ON	
  0431	
  459	
  756	
  

	
  	
  
	
  
	
  

FUNDRAISING	
  TOTAL	
  
TO	
  DATE	
  

$3,772	
  



	
  

	
  
 
A huge thank you to Doug from for very generously giving our school a free truck 
load of mulch. Let’s support this business who supports or school! We will be distributing this mulch around 
our school gardens over the next few weeks. You are welcome to help move the mulch in your own time 
outside of working bee dates. Please just sign in at the office as a volunteer and the office staff will guide you 
as to where to place the mulch. If you are able to help out with this job and have any questions, please contact 
Brenda on 04 31 459 756.  

 
 

 
Thank you Samantha 
for your lovely plant 
 donations. 
 
 

 
 
Last year the P&C held the first Spring Plant Sale fundraiser in October. It was a very successful event raising 
thousands of dollars for our children. The money raised has gone to the school to purchase new readers for our 
students. The event was so success thanks to the supports of parents and carers and others in our local 
community. 
We have been delighted to receive many donations so far, thank you for these wonderful donations. We ask you 
once again to support the plant sale as the P&C are starting to get organised there are a few items that we are 
searching listed in the box below 



 
 

•   Medium size plastic pots or other pots 

•   Plant donations or cutting from plants 

•   Are you able to try and source plants for friends and family? 

•   Plant trays to raise seedling and /or store the potted plants 

Please contact Katherine Whittaker on 04 08 051 340 or Brenda Cunningham 

on 04 31 459 756 if you can help or have any questions. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
HEALTHY SNACK IDEA 

Celery Sticks With Hummus and Olives 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dividing evenly, top 3 celery sticks with 3 tablespoons hummus and 3 sliced kalamata olives. 
 
Source: www.realsimple.com 
 
	
  


